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ADVISORY
March 16, 2021

Attention: Minister, Basic, Higher and Technical Education, BARMM
Regional Directors
Schools Division Superintendents

In view of DepEd Memorandum DM-OUCI-2021-056 with the subject “Request for
Data on Learners’ Grades for the First Quarter of School Year 2020-2021
signed on March 5, 2021, this Bureau announces that the deadline of submission
of the needed data shall be extended to March 22, 2021 (Monday). This is to allow
more time for schools to respond to the said request, especially that this week
coincides with the in-service training for teachers.

Please note that the link for the submission of Summative Assessment Samples has
been updated to https://tinyurl.com/SASamples2.

All other details in the said Memorandum remain the same.

For your information and guidance.
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